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Measure Description: 
Includes Oregon nonprofit corporations as public employer for purposes of transfers of certain public 
employees. 
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Bureau of Labor and Industries (BOLI), Employment Relations Board, Department of Administrative 
Services (DAS), Public Employees Retirement System (PERS), Higher Education Coordinating 
Commission, Oregon Health Sciences University (OHSU), SAIF (State Accident Insurance Fund) 
 
Analysis: 

The proposed legislation has been determined to have  

NO EXPENDITURE IMPACT  

on state or local government. 
 


